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The Faculty of Law at the University of Windsor is seeking an
outstanding individual or individuals for appointment to the
Paul Martin Professorship in International Affairs and Law.
The appointment is intended for established scholars, eminent
jurists and distinguished public servants and statespersons
who are pursuing research in any area of international or
transnational law (which we define widely to encompass public
and private international law, comparative law, and law and
globalization). Appropriate academic or professional
qualifications and experience will be required.
The commencement date, duration, and other terms of the
appointment will be negotiated according to the availability
of the successful candidate(s). The appointment may extend
over one or more academic terms.
JOB DESCRIPTION: The Paul Martin Professor will have the
opportunity to engage in scholarly work and will be expected
to teach a course (possibly on an intensive basis). The
successful candidate will contribute to the intellectual life
of the Faculty, will regularly engage with students and
faculty at Windsor Law and the wider University, and will
participate in the activities of the Faculty’s Transnational
Law and Justice Network (TLJN). We would welcome, as well,
outreach projects which engage stakeholders and the public in
the candidate’s chosen field. Remuneration is negotiable and
will be commensurate with the experience and expertise of the
candidate. Research support will be available.
APPLICATION PROCEDURE: Those interested in applying for the
Paul Martin Professorship should send a curriculum vitae and a

cover letter indicating scholarly/teaching interests and a
proposed project to be undertaken during the course of the
appointment to Dean Camille Cameron, Chair, Appointments
Committee, Windsor Law School, c/o adawson@uwindsor.ca, by
June 9th, 2014.
“The University of Windsor is committed to equity in its
academic policies, practices, and programs; supports diversity
in its teaching, learning, and work environments; and ensures
that applications from members of traditionally marginalized
groups are seriously considered under its employment equity
policy. Those who would contribute to the further
diversification of the University’s professional staff
include, but are not limited to, women, Aboriginal peoples,
persons with disabilities, members of visible minorities, and
members of sexual minority groups. The University of Windsor
invites you to apply to its welcoming community and to selfidentify as a member of one of these groups. International
candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and
permanent residents will be given priority.”

